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POSTER SESSION ANNOUCEMENT

Wildland Fire Safety Summit 2005:

“The Human Factors Workshop – 10 Years Later”

Missoula, Montana

April 26-28, 2005
The International Association of Wildland Fire is pleased to announce that a poster session will also be included as part of this year’s program.  Those planning to attend the 2005 Wildland Fire Safety Summit in Missoula are strongly encouraged to take advantage of the opportunity to contribute a poster paper presentation.  

In addition to the theme of this year’s summit, virtually any aspect of wildland fire safety will be considered – e.g., case studies, personal experiences (close calls or near misses), new research projects, training, equipment, safety messages/alerts, innovative approaches, etc. 

Presenters will be provided with guidelines for preparing an effective poster paper which would ideally combine text, schematic diagrams, graphs, photos, maps, etc. in a way that would allow for maximum interaction with those attending the summit.

Presenters will be given the opportunity to include the poster or a written version of the poster in the published summit proceedings.

Please take the time to consider sharing your personal ideas, knowledge, experience (good or bad), thoughts, impressions, ideas, opinions, etc. in pursuit of improving wildland fire safety now and in the future.

Please send an abstract or poster presentation proposal of 250 words or less to Dr. Marty Alexander with FERIC Wildland Fire Operations Research Group by NLT February 15, 2005.  E-mail: mea2@telus.net   Questions? Call 780-417-0244 Additional details about the conference can be found at www.iawfonline.org/summit
